From: Web E-mail - City Clerks

Monday, November 18, 2019 10:11 AM Sent: To: Sproule, Joanne; Thompson, Holly

FW: Motion to allow some bicycles on city sidewalks Subject:

----Original Message-----

From: Brian Smith [mailto

Sent: Sunday, November 17, 2019 12:12 PM

To: Web E-mail - City Clerks < City. Clerks @ Saskatoon.ca> Subject: Motion to allow some bicycles on city sidewalks

Submitted on Sunday, November 17, 2019 - 12:12

Submitted by user: Anonymous

Submitted values are:

==Your Message==

Service category: City Council, Boards & Committees

Account Number:

Subject: Motion to allow some bicycles on city sidewalks

Message:

I strongly urge City council to consider an easy-to-overlook aspect that I and others are greatly concerned about with respect to the possible allowance of cyclists to age 14 and inclusive permission to ride on the sidewalks. The group of sidewalk users I am referring to are people with diminished or complete hearing loss. Bells or shout-outs as cyclists approach do not work. In my opinion sidewalks should be the safe walking zone of pedestrians—and pedestrians only.

Thank you for your thoughtful consideration as you make your decision.

Brian Smith

Attachment:

==Your Details== First Name: Brian Last Name: Smith

Email:

Confirm Email:

Neighbourhood where you live: Buena Vista

Phone Number:

For internal use only:

https://www.saskatoon.ca/node/405/submission/349479